
Dear Sir, 

My comments are as follows : 

 

TRAI should 

 

1.The present tariffs are very complicated and needs to be simplified. 

2. There should be fixed format so that there should not be ambiguity. 

3. All the plans should have validity for at least one year. 

4. There should be uniformity of price available through shops, internet and through apps. 

There should not be any discrimination. 

5. There should not be any hidden cost. 

6. Every plan and combination with other rate cutter or combo voucher should indicate the 

financial implication transparently. Ideally they should be simplified. 

7. TRAI should insist for Apps for smart phones and some suitable mechanism for feature 

phones for continued updation of charges made. 

 

 

For consideration. 

 

Regards 

Dr Bhavana Sharma 

Jhunjhunu 
 


